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The CT. National Guard will be the recipients of our collections this year, in the 

week of April 1-10, our VFW Auxiliary Department 0will be bringing donations to 

the Armory in Hartford.  

Please continue sending your monetary donations to Anne Phillipon and the money 

will be used to purchase diapers, wipes and other necessary items requested by the 

national guard families. 

If you wish to purchase items, you may bring them to the Department Auction on 

March 22, 2025, in Wolcott (Post 1979). 

You can report your participation on the Veterans & Family Support Report Form. 

Thank you for supporting the National Presidents Special Program and our military 

families. 

Grace Kelly-Chairperson 

Grace.Kelly56@outlook.com 

860-795-6442 
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